
RIVERSIDE BOROUGH STREET DEPARTMENT
Will be doing LEAF COLLECTION

October 17 - November 23
Residents are asked to rake leaves to the street in 

wind rows and keep out of the storm drains. 
Please do not place leaves around mailboxes and 

shrubbery, as they will not be collected. Limbs, 
plants, grass clippings will not be accepted. 

Streets will be canvassed daily.
Please do not burn leaves.


